TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, fexas 78701

August 20, 2019

Via email to sarab2@cctexas.com

Ms. Sara Barrera

Forensic Services Supervisor

Corpus Christi Police Department Crime Laboratory Services
321 John Sartain

Corpus Christi, TX 78401

Re: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission™) Self-Disclosure No. 19.20,
Corpus Christi PD (Latent Prints)

Dear Ms. Barrera,

At its August 16, 2019 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action
on the referenced self-disclosure given the corrective actions taken by the laboratory, including
the root cause analysis, casework review, retraining of the analyst, revisions to the lab’s
proficiency test policy and hiring of another latent print examiner to assist with the caseload.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided in connection
with this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please feel

free to contact commission staff with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

athryn Adams
Commission Coordinator
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